
SKASL Fall Meeting 
Aug. 18, 2015 

Held at Henry Moss Middle School 
  

Lee Ann Shearon opened the meeting and welcomed everyone to Henry Moss Middle. 
The new LMSs in the district were recognized. 
 
The spring minutes were read by Christy Havens.  A motion was made and carried to 
accept the minutes. 
 
Renee Hale gave the treasurer’s report.  She also suggested keeping receipts for two 
years.  A motion was made and accepted to do so. 
 
Renee also reported that Joella was stepping down from the presidential position.  The 
motion was made to keep Donna Jo Forsythe as president and have Lee Ann Shearon 
as co-president.  The motion was carried. 
 
Latisha Cardwell motioned for Jill Morris to be president elect.  The motion was carried. 
Renee Hale shared about the Snapshot Survey and to look for an e-mail from James 
Allen for more information about that. 
 
Renee also shared the link for the Fall Conference agenda coming up, as well as 
shared about the Leadership Program webinars offered to all KASL members. 
 
Lee Ann mentioned the SKASL winter meeting coming up on January 30, 2016.  A 
suggestion was made to have it at the BGPL. 
 
Renee Hale then introduced Jennifer Gonzalez, author of Cult of Pedagogy. 
Jennifer shared her newest publication, The Teacher’s Guide to Tech, which is full of the 
newest technological resources.  She also showed us several of these resources and 
gave a brief description of them. 
 
The meeting was concluded with door prizes. 
  
 


